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Friends,

Scientists who've made great discoveries to make life better on this earth and in our state, have
recommended policies to shift us toward a sustainable future.

Too often industry refuses to take responsibility for its global impact. In pursuing its own self-
interests, billions of creatures on this earth are suffering. It will only continue to intensify.

We all need to act decisively and clearly. Rather than being soley focused on producing more
and more, we need industry that aligns with 21st century realities.

It is not acceptable to turn a blind eye and approve short-sighted and increasingly unregulated
policies. It is shameful, irresponsible and ungodly.

We need to engage and be stewards of our natural world. We need to actively protect what has
not been lost.

Thank you for your courage to do the right thing.
Charlotte Nuessle
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